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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report CLK-2021-04-34 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk. 

Background: 

The yard waste depots were installed in Point Clark and Ripley in 2020 as a response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic to mitigate traffic at the Huron Landfill.  The continuation of the yard 

waste depots were brought forward at the January 18th, 2021 Council meeting and again 

reconsidered at the February 26, 2021 budget meeting.  

 

Council approved continuance of the Lucknow site and to create a new disposal site at the 

Huron Landfill with 24/7 access from April to November. 

 

Discussion: 

Resident correspondence and a few phone calls have been coming in requesting 

that the depots continue. Resident correspondence is attached for information.  

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community that offers opportunities for everyone by being 

open and transparent.  

https://pub-huronkinloss.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=1912
https://pub-huronkinloss.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=3034


We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment; By protecting our natural assets; By using our resources wisely; 

and by being aware and taking responsibility. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


